
27 January 2025 
 
 
Carl Nadela, Principal Planner 
Puente Whittier Development Services Section 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT PRJ2023-003960-(1), OAK TREE PERMIT NO. 
RPPL2024001753 
 

Oak Tree Permit No. RPPL2024001753 is scheduled for continued public hearing on 4 February 2025. After 
reviewing the current hearing package for the item, I have the following request: Please provide the revised 
Sheets A-1 Existing Site Plan & Proposed Site Plan and A-2 Existing and Proposed Elevation. I would like to 
confirm the length of the proposed retaining wall has been corrected and the depiction of landscaping within 
the protected zone of Oak Tree Number 3 has been removed.  

Sincerely,  
 
 
Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 


